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Comments: I do not support the purchase of additional lands by the Superior National Forest.  The USFS has

consistently not met production and sales goals with their current landholdings and this addition would further

challenge them to do so.  If school trust lands are sold they should be sold to an entity that will actively manage

those lands and contribute to the school trust in perpetuity.  We need more active forest management in the state

of Minnesota not less.  


